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Kilmorie Christmas Fair 

Saturday 1st December 

1.30 - 4.30pm 
 

 

 

 

Hunters Estate Agents are the official 
sponsors of the 2018 Kilmorie 
Christmas Fair. 
 

Sales or lettings made through Hunters by 
Kilmorie parents or carers will financially 

benefit the school as FOK will receive a small commission. If 
you are thinking of moving, contact Hunters on 0203 002 4089 
or foresthill@hunters.com and explain that you are a Kilmorie 
parent/carer. If you sign up with them, please let us know!  

We are your PTA.  
We promote positive 

relationships throughout 
the school community 

by organising social 
events and fundraising 

for additional resources. 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who has donated so far! We are 
taking donations until the day before the fair, but the sooner you 
can get things to us, the more time we will have to sort through 
them. All donations can be left at the school office. We're 
particularly in need of more of the following items: 
 
 Jingle jars - we still need plenty of these! Ask your kids 

to decorate empty jam jars, fill them with stuff that kids 
like (stickers, wrapped sweets, stationery, little toys etc.) 
and they will be sold on the Jingle Jar stall with all 
money raised going to a charity chosen by the School 
Council.  

 Soft toys - washed and dried for our very popular 'Find 
A Friend' stall. 

 Silver coins (no coppers) for our Money Tree - the 
game will be over very quickly if we don't get some 
more! 

 White fairy lights - in working order, either battery or 
mains operated, so we can make the school look 
beautiful and twinkly.  We are happy to take donations of 
fairy lights, or if you have some you're willing to lend but 
need back, please label them with your name and we 
will return them to you afterwards. 

 Cardboard - large pieces of card or cardboard to make 
signs. 

 White fabric/material - e.g. sheets etc. for decorations. 

 Large carpet inner tube - just in case anyone has had 
a new carpet recently, we could really do with a 
tube from inside a carpet roll! 

 Blankets or throws - for people to keep warm at our 
outside bar area (please ensure they are labelled if you 
need them back). 

 White paper snowflakes – do you remember making 
snowflakes with white paper and scissors as a child? 
We need lots of these to decorate the school. Why not 
make some with your kids? 
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CONTACT US: in person, or: 
By email: friendsofkilmorie@hotmail.co.uk 

On Facebook: facebook.com/friendsofkilmorie 
On Twitter: @FriendsKilmorie 

On our new Instagram account: @friends_of_kilmorie 
 

The Friends of Kilmorie committee are: 
Caroline Maybin, Sarah Bottaioli, Anna Ranson, Kathryn Lowry, Thracia Perrett, 

Catherine McAnena, Rob King, Rumana Bennett, Lizzi Easterbrook 

 

CAN YOU HELP?? 

Thanks to everyone who has helped so far or offered to 
volunteer on the day. There are still opportunities to get 
involved - we rely on armies of people to run events like 
the Christmas fair and in return we can offer you good 
company, lots of cups of tea / coffee and a sense of pride 
at helping raise money for the school! Please email us if 
you can offer any time either before or during the fair.  
 
Making sessions 
Monday 26 Nov 8pm 
Wednesday 28 Nov 8pm  
 

Join us at a fun, friendly making session. On Monday we will be 
making reindeer hot chocolate cones and on Wednesday we will 
be decorating biscuits. All items made will be sold on the FOK craft 
stall. No special skills are needed! Email us for location details. 
 

Christmas Fair prep 
Wednesday 28 Nov 9 – 3pm 
Thursday 29 Nov 9 – 5pm 
Friday 30 Nov 9 – 8pm  

 

Come to the Community Room and help us get ready for the fair - 
there will be tons of jobs to do. We’ll provide refreshments, team 
spirit and lots of thanks! Please email to let us know when you will 
be coming, as this helps our planning. Whether you come for an 
hour or an afternoon, it all helps! 
 

Volunteer at the fair 
Saturday 1 Dec 1.30-4.30pm 

We are still short in a few areas. If you can spare just one hour of 
your time between 1.30pm and 4.30pm to help on a stall, let us 
know. It’s fun and will make your children proud! 
 

Help clear up 
Saturday 1 Dec 4.30pm 
onwards 

If you can stay on after the fair on Saturday evening to help clear 
up, we would be grateful for the extra hands. There is a lovely 
atmosphere as everyone mucks in to return the school back to 
normal.  

 

 

Don’t forget to return raffle 

stubs (with full name and 

telephone number), correct 

money and any unused tickets 

to the school office before the 

fair! 

Top Prizes 
Amazon Echo Show 

£100 Foxlow restaurant voucher 
XBox 360 

 
YOU HAVE TO BE IN IT TO WIN IT! 

 

 
 

 

Friday 7 Dec 
3.30pm 
FOK bumper end 
of year sale 

Grab a bargain as we sell 
off toys, books, sweets and 
lots of other items. 
Remember to bring plenty 
of change! 

Friday 7 Dec  
7pm 
FOK bar at the 
Music Concert 

The FOK bar will be at the 
concert to meet all of your 
refreshment needs, serving 
wine, beer, soft drinks and 
snacks. Please pay us a 
visit before you go in! 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 


